
Dear Parents and Carers,

Congratulations to our amazing Year 6 pupils for three wonderful performances of The 

Pied Piper! The singing and acting were of the highest quality, and it was fantastic to see 

every child contribute so confidently to the show. It was a joyful and fitting celebration of 

their time at BPA — we are so proud of all they have achieved.

A big thank you to everyone who attended Parents’ Evening. Teachers thoroughly enjoyed 

the opportunity to celebrate both the academic and personal achievements of your 

children with you. It was a lovely way to reflect on the year’s progress and successes 

together.

Although next week marks the final week of the school year, it’s still packed with learning, 

fun, and special experiences: Year 2 will be heading off on their exciting visit to Arundel 

Castle, the whole school will enjoy a rock-themed music assembly, we will be welcoming in 

our incredible volunteers to say a well-deserved thank you and much more!

Keep an eye out next week for a letter with important reminders and messages to help 

you prepare for the new school year in September.

As always, thank you for your continued support, especially during such a busy (and 

warm!) time of year. We truly appreciate everything you do to help make our school 

community so special.

Best wishes, 

Ms Ley

 

Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 15th July Yr 2 Trip Arundel Castle 
Wed 16th July Y6 Leavers’ Festival 4.30-7.00pm
Friday 18th July Petworth Art Festival
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House Point Results

Fun Facts:  She use to 
play the drums in a 
Fleetwood Mac Tribute 
band. 

Hobbies: She enjoys yoga, 
listening to music and is a 
keen baker!

Miss Mack has worked at 
BPA for 6 years as a class 
teacher. She has 3 pet 
dogs called Rosie, Roo 
and Pip. She use to live in 
Seville, teaching English. 

  

Miss Mack 



Year 1 - Butterflies 
This half term has been an exciting time in Year 1 as the children have been caring for their very 
own caterpillars. They closely observed the fascinating changes as the caterpillars grew and 
transformed. After weeks of nurturing, the caterpillars finally emerged as beautiful butterflies. 
Last week, the children chose a warm, sunny day to set them free!

Geometry Day - Maths
Children across the school had a fantastic time celebrating Geometry Day on Wednesday! 
From shape scavenger hunts to hands-on activities, it was a day full of angles, patterns, 
and plenty of fun. Even the teachers got involved—dressing up to join in the geometric 
excitement! Well done to everyone for making it such a memorable day!

Year 6 - The Pied Piper!
Well done to our incredible Year 6 children for their amazing production of The Pied Piper! Their energy, 
talent, and passion lit up the stage and truly brought the story to life. They showed ambition in every 
line, belonging in the way they supported each other, and courage in stepping into the spotlight. We 
couldn’t be prouder!



PE - Platinum Award
We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School Games Platinum  
Mark Award for the 2024/25 academic year!
The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, 
facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the 
development of competition across their school and into the community, and we 
are delighted to have been recognised for our success. 
We are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school 
sport. As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of 
participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard 
work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year.



COMING SOON - Rock & Pop Music!
Exciting news! We are delighted to announce that
from Friday 12th September we will be welcoming 
Rocksteady Music School to school. It’s an incredible 
opportunity for the children to learn to play their 
favourite songs in their very own bands with a choice 
of drums, keyboards, electric guitar, bass guitar or
vocals.
 
As well as learning new musical skills, lessons also 
boost children’s confidence, well-being, social skills,
and teamwork. Lessons take place every week during school time.
 
These fun and inclusive lessons are taught by highly trained professional musicians who 
know how to inspire a life-long love of music. At the end of each term, the bands 
perform a concert for the school and their families, so you can see how far they have 
come!

Here’s what you need to know:
● All instruments are provided.
● No musical experience necessary.
● Suitable for all ages.
● Lessons take place in school.

 
Before the lessons begin, Rock Steady Music will be coming into school on Wednesday 
16th July for a Launch Day with assemblies and interactive workshops, please expect 
some excited children and a letter from Rock Steady Music  to sign up your child for 
lessons!
After the Launch Day, you can sign up for lessons online at 
www.rocksteadymusicschool.com.

http://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/
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BPA Bees 

Quiz Night 

Join us for our next quiz night on Friday 26th September, 
from 6.45pm. Teams of up to 6 for £30 (plus booking fee)
For further details and to book, please go to:

Uniform Donations - If you are having a sort out during the 
summer holidays and have uniform items to donate, these can 
be left at our collection point at St. Mary's Church Office. This 
will be available on weekday mornings throughout the summer 
holidays. 

http://www.facebook.com/BillingshurstPrimary
http://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk





